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29th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
First Confession Day is tomorrow, Thursday 30th March, in St Patrick’s Church, 
Lisburn.  
 
There is Mass at 10am, however, we will walk the Primary 3 children to the Church to 
arrive after Mass at 10.30am. 
 
After 10am Mass, Fr McCaughan will host a short Penitential Service for the P3 
children, concluding with each child making their First Confession. 
 
The children will occupy the first four rows on both sides of the Church and parents 
can sit in the rows behind them. 
 
When each child has finished their Confession with the Priest, he/she will come down 
from the altar to meet you.  
 
When you see your child come down from the altar, you come out into the centre aisle 
to meet and hug your child. You will then return to your seat and your child will return 
to theirs.  
 
The Primary 3 children will come back to school afterwards where they will have a 
celebration after lunch as it is such a special occasion for them. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you, another milestone in your child’s life! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Pauline Fleming 
 
Acting Principal 


